
A WOW! from Canada

  

Michael Bunyar thanks for the September 2005 Reunion in Boston  at Assumption Center.

 Congratulations on a terrific job of putting together a very good representation  of
 the afternoon we had on Sunday at your place.

  

The choice, etc. of pix really showed what the afternoon felt like, e.g., a get together of good
friends after a long absence.  You have a talented team.

      

At the same time, Stephen, I'd like to thank you and the team for the wonderful  afternoon. 
Everything about it -- the location, the preparations, the food and drink, the ambiance, etc. --

 1 / 2



A WOW! from Canada

was really top notch and conducive to a very special reunion.  Thank you for all the efforts you
and your team put into it.

  

Michael
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